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‘6rowing, learning and living in the love of God'

Dear Parents

A huge welcome back from all the PTA team to all the pupils and parents especially to those
that have newly joined us at the start of this new school year. We hope you all had a lovely
summer break, we certainly had the weather for it. With the evenings drawing in it's nearly
time now for snuggly nights with hot chocolate and the forever searching for that one
missing glove, but we can now hope to get them to bed at a decent timel

The PTA aim fo do a newsletter every new term just to keep you up to date with reports
from previous events and to also help organise up and coming events. To keep our paper usage
down these will be sent out via email. Please make sure the PTA team have a current email
address.

We have a year planned with lots of different activities for the children (and for us parents)
but this isn't set in stone. We are definitely up for new ideas of events and fundraising
opportunities. As always we are looking for helpers at these events. It would be so great if
we could get everyone involved and really capitalise on getting a sense of community amongst
the school and surrounding area

Let's meet the New PTA team -
Lianne Farrow (Chair); Elaine Downes (Vice Chair);
Vikki Simpson (Treasurer); Cheryl Collins (Secretary)

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the previous PTA team. The team did a
fantastic job and huge amounts of effort were put in. It certainly showed with the massive
amount raised for the school. Let's hope we can continue this effort. We will try and
accommodate parents with committee meeting times by having some held during the day and
some as evening dates making it more flexible so you can have your say.

The next PTA meeting is being held on Monday 12™ November 7:30PM at the Red Lion pub in
Myddle. The meeting is open to anyone who would like to join the PTA and recognises they
will be able to help organise future events. Remember, if you can't make the meetings you can
still join and contribute in other ways such as baking a cake or simply volunteering when you
can.
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Keeping informed - the best way to keep informed would be to join the facebook groups
'‘Myddle Primary School PTA' this is the quickest way to find out any information. There is
also an independent facebook page ‘Myddle mums Natter'. We have our very own PTA notice
board, this will be updated every week if need be and will remind you of up and coming
events, so keep your eyes peeled!

Our next big event will be 'Apple Fest Day' on Saturday 13™ October 12noon till 4pm - a day
that's dedicated to celebrate the lovely apple. This is a new event so it will be all hands on
deck to make it a huge success. It will be a great opportunity to not only taste lovely apple
juice but to really get involved in the making of it as well. Its going o be a great day with
apple themed activities and also crafts.

We really hope to see you at the next meeting on the 12 November, if you have any
questions please just ask any of the team.

Kindest regards

Lianne Farrow
Chair, Myddle Primary PTA



